
Good afternoon, 
  
Reminder: LISD-issued devices will NOT work at SAT testing centers outside of our district.  Because of 
this, we want to encourage all students to bring their personal (Non-LISD issued) device or request a 
device from the College Board when taking the SAT outside of LISD.  
  
Additionally, Coppell ISD has been in contact with LISD today.  They will not have extra devices for 
students to use.  A student must either bring their personal (Non-LISD issued) device or have already 
requested one through College Board.  
  
Email previously sent: 
LISD Grades 9-12 Families,  
  
We know that many of you have students taking the SAT this spring, or preparing to do so in the coming 
years. It has come to our attention that some students have experienced difficulties using their LISD-
issued devices at SAT testing centers outside of our district. This is because the security settings of LISD-
issued devices may not be compatible with another district’s Wi-Fi. Though the College Board website 
states that students can download the Bluebook app ahead of time, the app will not work on LISD 
devices outside of our district due to these security settings. Because of this, we want to encourage all 
students to bring their personal device or request a device from the College Board when taking the SAT 
outside of LISD. 
  
Requesting a Device from College Board 
If your student does not have access to a personal device, the College Board may be able to lend them a 
device for use on test day. Students should first register for their desired test day and location, and then 
the option to select “Request a Device” will appear as part of their registration information on My SAT. It 
is recommended to request a device at least 30 days before test day to allow for shipping. For more 
information on requesting a device from the College Board, click HERE. Note: if your student is taking 
the SAT on May 4 and needs a device, we recommend you request a device as soon as possible.  
  
If your student is taking the SAT at one of the testing centers within LISD, they may use their school-
issued device. If you have any further questions, please contact your student’s campus counselor. Thank 
you for your continued support of LISD! 
  
Lewisville ISD  
 

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/device-lending

